
Notice of Public Information Centre 
 

Dovercourt Road Watermain  
 

The Town of Fort Erie has initiated engineering design for the Dovercourt Road Watermain 
Replacement project. The proposed works include replacement of the existing watermain, 
improvement to the storm drainage system and road resurfacing from Graeber Avenue to 
Roxborough Avenue.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Public consultation on the proposed design and getting feedback is an important component 
of the project. As part of the public consultation for this project, a formal Public Information 
Centre (PIC) is being held to provide interested parties with an opportunity to review the 
design and construction plans. This is a pre-approved Schedule A+ Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (MCEA) project. Those attending the PIC will have an 
opportunity to meet with the Project Team and discuss issues related to the project. The PIC 
will take place on: 

 
Wednesday, August 2nd, 2017 

6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 
at the  

Fort Erie Public Library – Crystal Ridge Branch, Meeting Room 
89 Ridge Road South, Fort Erie, ON L0S 1N0, (905-894-1281) 

 
If you would like to learn more about the project and are unable to attend the PIC, please 
contact: 
 
Ryan Maiden, B.Eng. 
Project Manager- Engineering 
Town of Fort Erie, 1 Municipal Centre Dr. 
Fort Erie, ON L2A 2S6 
Phone: 905-871-1600, Ext. 2413 
Email: Rmaiden@forterie.ca 

 

 
 
Note: If you require accommodations to participate in this event, please contact Ryan 
Maiden. Advanced requests are encouraged to enable us to meet your needs. 
 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will be 
part of the public record. 
 
 


